
Come learn the truth 
from Colorado experts.

Jo McGuire is from Colorado Springs, CO, and is the Chairman 
of  the Board for the National Drug and Alcohol Screening Association. She 
consults and trains professionals overseeing Safety Sensitive Employees 
according to federal DOT guidelines.

Dr. Karen Randall, MD., is an ER physician in Pueblo, 
CO and holds a certificate in Cannabis Science and Medicine from the 
University of  Vermont.

Tuesday, April 2, 2019
6:30 PM – 8:00 PM

Jubilee Church, 900 Foster Ave., Medinah, ILor
Thursday, April 4, 2019

6:30 PM – 8:00 PM
St. Linus Church, Cardiff Center, 10331 Linus Lane, Oak Lawn, IL

708-781-9328 | illinoisfamily.org

MARIJUAN
Think

Is Harmless?A


